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Dear Mr. Zao,

Based on the current discussion at the WTSA and the agreed proposal to
move some Questions from SG (K), former 17, to SG NGN, we propose to
replace Mr. Sergei Gruzdev to Mr.Arkady Kremer for the post of a Vice-
Chairman of SG K(17).

Mr. A.Kremer is the well-known specialist in the field of cybersecurity, one
of the key speaker at the cybersymposium, and we hope that his experience

will be very useful for that area in SG K(17).

Sincerely yours,

_ e

A.Svechnikov
Head of delegation,
Russian Federation
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